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To Whom It May Concern,
As a licensed professional counselor in private practice in Portland, I am writing to request your
support of Senate Bill 860 that will start the process of requiring insurance companies to
reimburse mental health professionals in an equivalent manner to how they reimburse physicians,
ending aggressive or punitive utilization reviews of mental health services (including over-
management and underpayment of CPT 90837 sessions) and requiring state enforcement of the
existing Oregon Mental Health Parity Law to ensure Oregon consumers have full access to
needed mental health services.
Passing this bill will directly impact myself, my clients and my colleagues in the mental health field.
Please, please support this bill.
Thank you.
Sincerely,

Jo Borkan, LCSW
Inner Path Counseling, LLC

503.442.1778
www.joborkan.com
joborkan.counseling@gmail.com

Please be aware that e-mail communication can be intercepted in transmission or misdirected. 

This e-mail message and any documents attached to it are confidential and may contain information that
is protected from disclosure by various federal and state laws.  This information is intended to be used solely by the
entity or individual to whom this message is addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that any
use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this message without the sender's written permission is
strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. Accordingly, if you have received this message in error, please notify
the sender immediately and destroy this message. 

Email is not a reliable form of emergency communication.  In case of a mental health emergency, contact the
Multnomah County Crisis Line at 503-988-4888 or call 911.
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